
The Bergen Hub
SUPPORTING BERGEN COUNTY

Respectful Roots

On Thursday, April 18th, be part of a huge event where both 
parents and students will be given an opportunity to 
understand what bullying and respect are really about. 
 
We will start off with light refreshments. After that, parents 
and students will be split into groups to attend programs for 
both respective parties. Parents will be given the opportunity 
to not only understand the difference between HIB and 
bullying, but will also be part of a discussion about conflict 
resolution and helping their children navigate age 
appropriate social interactions. 

Students will learn how to build pro social behavior to 
counter bullying and promote healthy relationships. 
Students will also learn social emotional life skills by focusing 
on respect and decision making.

Fort Lee School No. 1
250 Hoym St 
Fort Lee, NJ 07024

Join Us April 18th!

Scan Here 
To Register!


